

Dec 2018

Dear New Mum-to-be,

Congratulations on your pregnancy!

Our pregnancy referral system is now done electronically through the East Kent Hospital University Foundation Trust website. Once we have received your referral a midwife will contact you within 2 weeks to arrange an appointment to complete your booking interview.

Please self-refer via: www.ekhuft.nhs.uk/pregnancy

There is a section highlighted 'self-referral' – please fill in as requested. Your referral will be dealt with during office hours Monday – Friday, a reply acknowledged which in turn will give you access to our MOMA app. My Own Maternity App. This will have details and information relating to your pregnancy.

If you need further information at this point please feel free to contact midwives Kate or Paula at Kingsnorth Medical Practice. We look forward to meeting you.

Kate Hannett- 07795368157 katie.hannett@nhs.net

Paula Fisher- 07771983280 paulafisher1@nhs.net

Thank you